


DEADLINES

• Options evening   - 4 February – an opportunity to speak to 
subject teachers

• 4 February  at 4:30pm– students will receive an email from SIMS 
asking them to log in to options on line

• 8 February – parents will receive an email  to approve their 
child’s choices

• 12 February  - deadline to make choices – after this date the 
programme will close to students



OPTIONS EVENING

• Why this is important?

• You need to make informed choices

• You need to find out as much as possible about the 

courses you want to study

• If you change your mind later – you may not get onto the 

courses you want

• Remember – don’t make your choices based on staff or 

your friends!



Go to your school email and open up the email from SIMS 

(noreply@sims.co.uk)

Click accept invitation



Choose either to sign in through 

Microsoft or Office 365



Click accept



Click register



Enter your date of birth in the 

format (dd/mm/yyyyy)



You now have access to your choices

For example, in this box you need to select three choices



Your choices will appear like this. Make sure also pick a reserve 

subject



You can also add any comments you which to make or questions to 

ask.

Parents can also approve the choices students make. 



When you have selected your choices, click save



If you want to change your choices before the deadline (12 

February) then go back to the second email you have 

received from SMIS to say you have a new account and 

click the link in the orange box



COMMON PROBLEMS

• Try opening up the email if you cannot click on the links

• Make sure you do not try to sign in through SIMS (slide 5), 

students should log in through Microsoft or Office 365. Parents 

can sign in wherever they have an account e.g. Facebook or 

Google

• Check you have put your date of birth in the correct format i.e. 

dd/mm/yyyy

• If you want to go back once you have registered, then you should 

sign in via the second orange box. You cannot re-register


